
Mark Clement 

Dear Members,             

Sadly I am writing to tell you that Mark Clement passed away peacefully on Thursday night after 

being in a Salisbury Hospice for a short while. 

My memory tells me that Clem joined the Club in the early 1970s whilst still in the Army. He played 

full back or fly half mainly for the 1st XV for many years. He had an exceptional sense of timing in 

attack and defence, and his ability to stop an opponent from crossing his line was often game 

changing. 

When he retired from the Army he went into property development and was also Club  Steward for 

us for some time.  

Until very recently he was still a regular visitor to the Club, often popping in whilst dog walking.  

Our thoughts are with his family and friends at this sad time. I will let you know of any funeral 

arrangements I am made aware of. 

Best wishes, 

Richard Larcombe 

President SRFC 


